Freedom of Information Act 2000 - Armed Forces Covenant
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked for:
1. Has the local authority signed up to the Armed Forces Covenant, as of July 16, 2015?

Yes.


2. If the answer to Q1 is yes, when did this take place?

21st November 2013.

3. If the answer to Q1 is yes, how many servicemen and women and their families have been given priority status in applying for Government-sponsored affordable housing schemes since your authority's introduction of the Armed Forces Covenant?

As at 1st April 2015 the number of servicemen and women and their families who have been given priority on the Housing Register since the introduction of the Armed Forces Covenant was 9. 
4. If the answer to Q1 is no, how many servicemen and women and their families have been rehoused by the local authority or private registered providers during the 2013/14 and 2014/15 financial years?

Not Applicable
5. Is there any other support given by the local authority in accordance with the Armed Forces Covenant? If so, please state what it is
The Council provides support in a range of ways. The focus of our covenant is on respect and remembrance and we place a particular emphasis on using key events to raise the profile of the work and service of both serving and retired armed forces communities. This includes welcome home parades for those regiments who have been awarded the Freedom of the City of Leicester (Royal Anglians and 9/12th Lancers), Armed Forces Day and Remembrance Day. We are also supporting a range of events and public education activity for the World War 1 Centenary and seek to engage in other opportunities on a regular basis often in conjunction with Leicestershire County Council.
The legislation allows you to use the information supplied for your own personal use, or for journalistic purposes. If the information is a dataset (which does not relate to the environment), you may also use the information for commercial re-use under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance Manager
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor

16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

Your request for internal review should be submitted to the above address within 40 (forty) working days of receipt by you of this response.  Any such request received after this time will only be considered at the Council’s absolute discretion.

You may also seek independent advice from the Information Commissioner at: 
Information Commissioner's Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow SK9 5AF 

Telephone: 01625 545 700 

www.ico.org.uk 
Please be aware that the Information Commissioner does not normally consider requests until the internal appeals process of the Council has been exhausted.  You are therefore advised to appeal to the Information Governance Manager before contacting the Commissioner.

